
 

                                  STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE DECEMBER  2020 

Our Mission: 

. to listen to the community and to proactively communicate, to create the 

best village environment, to demonstrate financial responsibility integrity and 

transparency". 

 

The Parish Council’s strategic plan for 2020 has been affected, like so many things, from the 

events of this tumultuous year.  The Council have however, been able to make some progress in 

most of the 9 key projects including completion of an extensive refurbishment of the Village Centre  

.   

 

In addition to the above, Farnsfield Parish Council awarded £10,000 of financial support for local 

groups affected by Coronavirus.  We thoroughly enjoyed the Play in the Park in August and the 

annual Christmas Tree lights switch on, albeit quiet this year.   

We are now in the process of refreshing our strategic plan to reflect the current needs of our 

village and taking into account the East Side Development Project. (see website for details). 

 

One a final note, we are very pleased to have on board, our new Clerk and Responsible Financial 

Officer, Vikki Arkell.  Vikki can be contacted on clerk@farnsfield-pc.uk  Mobile :  07483160909 
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